
 

Senior Sports Architect 
Location: Delhi/Mumbai 

Full time, permanent position 

 
 
The role 
We are looking for Senior Sports Architects with a passion for design, excellent 
software skills and project delivery management experience. As the senior architect 
you have strong leadership skill and you will mentor other Architects, interpret client 
briefs, and review contracts and designs.  
 
About you  
The ideal candidate should have great communicate and presentation skills. They 
should have minimum 12+ years of experience and at least 5 years in the field of 
sports architecture. 
 
Educational Qualifications: Five-year architectural degree program or Master’s in 
Architecture program. 
 
Project experience The Candidate should have relevant work experience of 
designing and delivering Stadiums, Arenas or Sports Centres in India or 
internationally. 
 
Software skills:  You should be proficient in Revit, AutoCAD, Excel, PowerPoint, 
and InDesign and other BIM software.  
You should have a good working knowledge of Indian codes and regulations. 
Knowledge of additional software like Rhino, Grasshopper, Navisworks, Enscape, 
Dynamo and Lumion will be added advantage. 

 
About us 
BDP is a major international interdisciplinary practice of architects, designers, 
engineers and urbanists working together to create outstanding 'places for people'.  
 
We work closely with users, clients and the community to create special places for 
living, working, shopping, culture and learning across Europe, Africa, Asia and 
Australia. 
 
Founded in Preston in the UK in 1961, we now have studios across the UK, Ireland, 
Netherlands, the MENA region, India, and China. BDP has a leading track record in 
all major sectors including health, Education, workplace, retail, urbanism, heritage, 
housing, transport, leisure, public safety and energy utilities, having won over 1000 
awards for design quality from international and national bodies. 
 
BDP offers  
BDP offers an environment which encourages creativity, teamwork and continued 
growth as a professional. The right candidate can expect a competitive remuneration, 



private medical insurance and benefits package combined with a positive working 
environment and a healthy attitude to work-life balance. 
 
 
To apply 
Please bdpindia@bdp.com ensure that you enclose a CV, portfolio and covering 
letter stating why you believe you are suitable for the position. Please include an 
indication of your salary expectations. 
 
 
 
No agencies or third party applications please. 
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